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Warami, Grose View families 
 
 
FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 
 
A huge thank you to the Grose View Public School 
P&C committee for our Father’s Day Breakfast in 
Week 7.  We had a huge turnout of dads, 
grandads, uncles and other special men from 
children’s lives enjoy the morning with a special 
breakfast just for them.  Thank you to all who 
attended, it was a fantastic community event, 
enjoyed by all in attendance. 
 
A special thanks to Mrs Camilleri and Mrs Wagner 
who arrived at school at 6.00 am to ensure that the 
BBQ was on, the rolls were cut and everything was 
ready for our special visitors.  We are very lucky to 
have these dedicated individuals ready to support 
us in whatever way they can to make occasions 
such as these as very special.  I can’t wait for the 
next one! 
 
 
PARENT INFORMATION SESSION— 
KINDERGARTEN TO YEAR 2 
 
Thank you to the parents/carers who attended the 
last Parent Information Session about supporting 
student reading at home.  We looked specifically at 
how teachers at GVPS teach students to read 
through phonics, using the 8 processes (I have 
included these below).  These sessions are 
designed to keep parents/carers informed about 
the content being covered in K-2 classrooms and 
how we teach this content, so that parents can 
support students in the home environment, in line 
with what is happening at school. 
 
Thank you also to the K–2 team,  expertly led by 
Mrs Grech, who planned and delivered the 
presentation.  I know the parents/carers in 
attendance appreciated the opportunity to learn 
more about how to support student reading at 
home. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The 8 Processes to Teaching Phonics 
 
1 See the grapheme, say the phoneme 
2 Hear the phoneme, write the grapheme 
3 Blending  
4 Segmenting 
5 Read Camera Words 
6 Write Camera Words 
7 Read decodable sentences 
8 Write decodable sentences 
 
 
SCREEN-TIME VS GREEN-TIME 
 
Most of us own devices such as smart phones and 
some also own wearable technologies such as 
smart watches.  Technology is part of our daily life, 
but we need to ensure it does not ‘become our life’. 

What’s on in Week 9? 

Wednesday 14 September 
Think Share Act 

Thursday 15 September 
Interrelate 

Friday 16 September 
Netball gala day 

Parent/Carer cafe 

What’s on in Week 10? 

Tuesday 20 September 
NRL Hawkesbury Cup 

P&C Meeting 

Wednesday 21 September 
Wakakirri awards night 

Assembly 

Thursday 22 September 
6-a-side soccer gala day 

Spring Fair meeting 

Friday 23 September 
Attendance Assembly 

Last day of Term 3 



 

249 Grose Wold Road, GROSE WOLD  2753 Phone:  4572 1386 Email:  groseview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

An Australian Communications and Media 
Authority report into how Australian children are 
using mobile phones advised that in 2020: 
 
• 46% of 6-13 year olds have or use a mobile 

phone 
• 71% have used the phone to play games 
• 79% of the children that own a phone have used 

it to send a text message 
 
It is timely reminder that we need to work with our 
family to set screen-time limits.  Each family is 
unique and coming up with a right amount of 
screen time can depend on the age of your child, 
the content they see or hear, their learning needs 
and your family circumstances.  It is a balancing 
act. 
 
Too much online time can have negative 
consequences on the mental health of your child.  
If you notice signs of tiredness, not doing well at 
school or changes in eating patterns, it may be 
time to have an open conversation to help them 
balance screen time with green time. 
 
The eSafety Commissioner website (https://
www.esafety.gov.au/) is a great resource to 
support parents/carers and families to navigate this 
online world in a safe and responsible manner.  
One resource of note is the “Being safe online” 
booklet, which helps students to understand the 
dangers of being online and how they can stay 
safe, while still having fun.  You can find the 
booklet at https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/
classroom-resources/being-safe-online-easy-read. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any 
questions regarding screen time and online safety 
for your children. 
 
 
ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
 
We are continuing to promote regular attendance 
at Grose View Public School.  Our attendance 
assembly will be held in Week 10 for students who 
have attended school more than 90% of the time.  
The Department’s systems for tracking attendance 
have not allowed us to promote the attendance of 
each grade through the newsletter this term. 

Hopefully this issue will be resolved so that we can 
once again promote the fantastic attendance of 
students in Term 4. 
 

 
 
HEALTHY LUNCH BOX 
 
We include Nutrition Snippets provided by the 
Cancer Council Healthy Lunch Box team in each 
newsletter.  The snippets are designed to help with 
providing students with healthy alternatives to 
lunch box favourites and support families to make 
healthy choices and reduce the chances of cancer 
in young people. 
 

https://app.powerbi.com/view?r=eyJrIjoiNzgwYjA5YzktOTBlZS00ZWNiLTgwOWQtYTYyNGZiZWZjMTU3IiwidCI6IjBkYWM3ZjM5LWQyMGMtNGU3MS04YWYzLTcxZWU3ZTI2OGEyYiJ9
https://app.powerbi.com/view?r=eyJrIjoiNzgwYjA5YzktOTBlZS00ZWNiLTgwOWQtYTYyNGZiZWZjMTU3IiwidCI6IjBkYWM3ZjM5LWQyMGMtNGU3MS04YWYzLTcxZWU3ZTI2OGEyYiJ9
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/how-to-manage-your-family-s-screen-time#sidenavigation_auto
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/time-online
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/time-online
https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/classroom-resources/being-safe-online-easy-read
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/classroom-resources/being-safe-online-easy-read
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I hope everyone has an amazing week. 
 
Yanu.  Until next time, stay safe and be kind. 
 
 

Matt Carter 
Principal 

Enrolments 2023 
 
Planning is underway for the 
new school year.  In order 
for us to plan effectively we 
need to know anticipated new 
enrolments and leavers. 
 
If you, or a family you know, are planning to 
enrol children at Grose View PS next year 
please make contact with the office as 
quickly as possible. 
 
If you are planning to enrol children 
elsewhere next year please advise the office 
as quickly as possible. 

Absences from 
School 
 
If your child is absent from school you will 
receive an automatic SMS notification at 
9.46 am.  You are encouraged to explain the 
absence via the Parent Portal, however, this 
can also be done via Class Dojo, email, in 
writing or by telephone. 
 
If the absence is unexplained for 2 school 
days the teacher will attempt to contact you 
for an explanation. 
 
As part of the implementation of the National 
Standards, holidays of more than 5 school 
days taken outside of school vacation 
periods will now be included as absences.  
Please apply for this leave by completing an 
application available from the office prior to 
the absence. 

Change of  After School Plans 
 
We know that sometimes changes to after 
school plans are unavoidable.  If you need to 
get a message to your child about how they 
are getting home, please contact the office. 

 
Class Dojo should not be 
used.  Teachers do not access 
their personal devices during 
class time or they may be 
absent from school on the day. 
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CALENDAR 

Wednesday 14 September  Think Share Act 

Thursday 15 September  Stage 3 Interrelate 

Friday 16 September  Stage 2-3 netball gala day 
  Parent/Carer café 

Tuesday 20 September  NRL Hawkesbury Cup 
   6.30 pm P&C Meeting 

Wednesday 21 September  Wakakirri Awards Night 
   2.00 pm Assembly—Award Badges, Reward Cards, Classwork Awards 

Thursday 22 September  Stage 2-3 6-a-side soccer gala day 
   6.00 pm Spring Fair meeting 

Friday 23 September 10.30 am Assembly—Attendance Awards 
  Last day of Term 3 

Monday 10 October  Staff and students return for Term 4 

Friday 14 October  Spring Fair mufti day—coins 

Tuesday 18 October  Colo High School Aspirations Assessment 

Saturday 22 October  Spring Fair 

Monday 24 October  Colo High School Taster Lessons 
   6.00 pm Kindergarten 2023 Parent Information Evening 

Friday 28 October  World Teachers’ Day 

Wednesday 2 November  Colo High School Ambassador visit 

Thursday 3 November  Hawkesbury Public Speaking Final 

Monday 7 November   1.00 pm Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Day 1 

Wednesday 9 November   9.00 am Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Day 2 
   2.00 pm Assembly—Award Badges, Reward Cards, Classwork Awards 

Friday 11 November  Stage 3 basketball gala day 
   11.00 am Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Day 3 

Friday 18 November   2.00 pm Kindergarten 2023 Transition Day 1 

Wednesday 23 November  Year 4 Blue Mountains Camp 

Thursday 24 November  Year 4 Blue Mountains Camp 


